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On August 3, 2020, an official notice through which new activities are classified as essentials (the “Official 
Notice”), was published on the Federal Official Gazette (“DOF” for its acronym in Spanish), to guarantee a 
proper return to the school year 2020-2021, as determined by the Ministry of Education. 
 
The Official Notice establishes as new essential activities, from August 4 to December 31, 2020, activities 
carried out by companies and businesses focused on satisfying the request of goods and services related to 
manufacture, sell and distribution of: 
 

• Inputs and stationery items and educational material; 
• Uniforms, backpacks and other school items; 
• Electronic devices, such as tablets, computers and calculators, and 
• Activities developed by editorials and libraries 

 
These activities must comply with the Specific Technical Guidelines for the Reopening of Economic Activities 
published in the DOF on May 29, 2020. 
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This document is a summary for information purposes only. It does not constitute an opinion and may not be relied upon, used or 
cited without our prior written authorization. We do not assume any responsibilities for the content, scope or use hereof. For any 
comments regarding it, please contact any partner of our firm. 


